From: Mark Dicker [mailto:MDicker@blayney.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 23 May 2018 1:01 PM

To: Haydon Murdoch <Haydon.Murdoch@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Planning and Environmental Services Records <PServicesRecords@blayney.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Gateway determination - Flood Planning Map Update

Dear Haydon,

As discussed, Council seeks an extension condition 4 of the attached Gateway determination to 21 months (19" Day
of March 2019).

Council’s trainee resigned in January and Town Senior Planner retired April. Additionally Councils strategic planning
consultant has been focussed on delivering a comprehensive DCP for Blayney during this period.

Council is yet to take public exhibition for this planning proposal due to a new Council commencing and Senior
Council management discussing the need for a comprehensive consultation strategy to be in place, due to the likely
hood of this PP being misunderstood by the community.

Due to Council management commitments of undertaking Councils IPR requirements staff are yet to formalise a
consultation strategy.

Aappy to discuss this matter further

Thanks Mark

Mark Dicker

Director Planning and Environmental Services

Blayney Shire Council

PO Box 62 Blayney NSW 2799

p-02 63682104 | m-0409 742 432 | e - MDicker@blayney.nsw.gov.au | w - www.blayney.nsw.gov.au

ptnEa,

Blayney

From: Jenna McNabb <Jenna.McNabb@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2017 2:11 PM




